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Dear parent/carer,                                            

Hackney Empire Panto visit – Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 

 

We are excited to announce that the children in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be visiting the Hackney 
Empire theatre to watch the Jack and the Beanstalk Pantomime!  The trip is free – our 
Christmas gift to the children. 
 

When Where How 

  
Thursday 25th November 

2021 
 

1.30 – 3.00pm  
 

(Children expected to return to 
school in time for the usual 

3.30pm finish 

 

Hackney Empire theatre, 
Mare Street, E8 1EJ 

 

 
By bus 

 
 

 

Your child will have lunch at school as normal.   

Please ensure your child wears school uniform, a warm coat and comfortable shoes.   

 
  
Many thanks, 

 

Mr Brodie 

Acting Head of School 
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